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November 20, 2023 
 
Samuel Calabrese, BSPharm, MBA, FASHP, CPEL  
Vice President, Accreditation Services 
ASHP 
4500 East-West Highway, Suite 900 
Bethesda, MD 20814 

Dear Mr. Calabrese, 

Please find the accreditation survey response for “Organization Name” “Program Type (5 digit program number)” 
surveyed September 6-7, 2023.  

We are thankful to the survey team members for their thoughtful review and suggestions for improvement.  Since the 
survey, we have made significant progress in correcting areas identified as non- and partial compliance.  These changes 
have strengthened our program and department. We look forward to additional feedback from the ASHP Commission on 
Credentialing.   

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to respond to the recommendations provided by the accreditation survey 
team. Please contact us if you require any additional information. 

Sincerely, 
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Name, Credentials 
Program Type Residency Program Director 

Signature 
Name, Credentials 
Chief Pharmacy Officer 
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Name, Credentials 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 


